STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS26813

In Idaho Code 19-5007, the administrator of the Interstate Agreement on Detainers (IAD) is the director of
the Idaho Department of Correction. This legislation changes the IAD administrator to the Attorney General
or his designee, which aligns with some neighboring state policies and with how Idaho handles extradition
requests.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have no fiscal impact, because it simply changes the IAD administrator.

Contact:
Jared Larsen-Office of the Governor
(208) 334-2100

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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